Aug. 25, 2021
Mazda Motor Corporation

Plant Operations at Mazda

Mazda has decided to extend a plant suspension period which already started during the nightshift
on Monday, Aug. 23 caused by the cancellation of cargo shipments from China as follows. The

decision has been made due to the uncertainty as to when the cargo shipping services will resume.

Plants: Hiroshima Plant and Hofu Plant
Planned suspension period: Day and night shifts for a period between Aug. 25 and 27

We apologize to our customers and all the other stakeholders for the inconvenience and concerns
this production adjustment will cause. We will give our utmost efforts in minimizing the impact on
sales, services and on business partners who cooperate with us on this matter.
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